
NOTICE OF  
CANCELATION OF MEETING 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Orange County Older Adults 
Advisory Commission has canceled the May 23, 2025, Executive Meeting, 
commencing at the hour of 9:30 A.M. A Special Meeting may be scheduled 
in the near future.  
 
For additional information refer to Orange County Older Adults Advisory 
Commission website: Office on Aging | OC Office on Aging 

 
 

https://www.officeonaging.ocgov.com/

